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Short-term Visitors selected to participate in the 

Postgraduate Program in Mathematics at UAM 

 

On the basis of the candidate's scientific career and the potential contribution of the visit to the 

success of current research projects in the Department, as well as to the research training of 

graduate students, the Committee for Graduate Studies and the Faculty Committee of the 

Department of Mathematics of the UAM have agreed to fund one month visits during the first 

semester (September-December) of the academic year 2012-13 for the following candidates: 

 

• José Antonio Carrillo de la Plaza (Imperial College, Reino Unido, e ICREA) 

• Harald Helfgott (CNRS, École Normale Supérieure, Francia) 

• Rubén Hidalgo (Universidad Técnica Federico Santa María, Valparaíso, Chile) 

• Marius Mitrea (University of Missouri, EE UU) 

• Thomas Weigel (Università di Milano-Bicocca, Italia) 
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